Boards to be
taken down

Estate agents boards on land at
the junction of Turners Avenue
and Ashford Road, Tenterden,
are to be removed.

Town councillors were told
on Monday that Kent County
Council highways and enforce-
ment officers had contacted the
companies asking them to take
down the boards, which they had
agreed to do.

Cllr Sue Ferguson had pre-
viously complained that the
boards, advertising houses which
have been sold, were an eyesore.



